
To: Marita, Olivia and Brian 
       Nancy, Victor and Paul 
 
From: 1965 Classmates of Wah Yan College, Kowloon and their Spouses  
 
We would like to extend our deepest condolences on the passing away of our life long friend 
,James. 
 
We still remember we walked to school together, we studied together, we played and prayed 
together, and we ate our lunch together.  James loved to sing, loved to write, and loved to debate.  
Although we have been dispersed all around the world, we have kept in close contact by sharing our 
life experience in letters and in emails and in many memorable reunions.   
 
We can still hear James singing his favorite song : “One Day When We Were Young” 
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